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Dear Nick Panchaud 
 
Information Request: FR2227 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 21st September 2010.  Your request has 
been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act and is detailed below in italics with our 
response in bold. 
 
Our Response 

 
I have been provided with the following information in response to your recent request. 
 
 Q1. Please provide the number of diesel vehicles currently operated by the Council and the 
number of occasions any of these vehicles has been misfilled with petrol requiring unscheduled 
servicing during each of the last two years. 
Northamptonshire County Council currently operate 77 diesel vehicles. Please see table 
below for incidents where vehicles have been mis-fuelled in the last two years.   
 

YEAR VEHICLE 
TYPE 

FUEL TYPE TYPE OF 
FUEL FILLED 

WITH 

FILLED BY TOTAL 

2009 VW 
Transporter 

Diesel Petrol NCC 
Employee 
Driver 

152.06 

2009 Ford Transit 
Minibus 

Diesel Petrol NCC 
Employee 
Driver 

241.48 

2010 Renault 
Minibus 

Diesel Petrol NCC 
Employee 
Driver 

170.00 

2010 Renault 
Minibus 

Diesel Petrol NCC 
Employee 
Driver 

170.00 
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Q2. Please provide the total direct cost associated with the mis-fuelling events. 
     Please see table above. 
 
Q3. If the motor vehicles are owned/maintained by a leasing company please provide the name of 
the leasing company. 
The mis-fuelled vehicles are leased from ING Leasing. 
 
The disclosure to you of the enclosed information does not give you a right to reproduce or publish 
such information without the express permission of the County Council or any other owners of the 
copyright therein. 
 
If you are unhappy with the response, you can ask the Council to review it.  To do this please write 
to the address below: 
 
Steve Tinkler 
Head of Audit and Risk Management 
Northamptonshire County Council 
P.O. Box 136 
County Hall 
Northampton 
NN1 1AT 
 
If our internal review does not resolve the issue to your complete satisfaction, you have the right to 
apply to the information Commissioner for a decision at the following address: 
 
Information Commissioner 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
 
Or, if you have any complaints in respect of your information request please complete the on-line 
comments form that can be found at www.northamptonshire.gov.uk, along with a full set of 
guidance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Diana Ingman 
Internal Audit and Risk Management 
Senior Freedom of Information/Data Protection Officer 
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